
From:   David Siddall   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 27, 2009

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0378-EX-ST-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This project has been extended and now is expected to continue for more than siz months.  Accordingly,
we have filed for an experimental license, File No. 0320-EX-PL-2009.  When issued, that license is
intended to replace the STA issued under call sign WD9XPS, STA File No. 0378-EX-ST-2009.


